
Year 7 Messages

BfL reports will be issued on Tuesday 9th November.  You will find the reports in the Documents 
section of Edulink.

Year 8 Messages

BfL reports will be issued on Friday 5th November.  You will find the reports in the Documents section 
of Edulink.

Year 9 Messages

BfL reports were issued on Thursday 4th November.  You will find the reports in the Documents 
section of Edulink.

A message and link has been sent via Edulink today asking for vaccination consent regarding 
DTP/ACWY immunisations. Unfortunately, Intrahealth has failed to inform us of a technical issue. 
We will inform you when this has been rectified and re-send the link. Sorry for any inconvenience.

Year 10 Messages

BfL reports were  issued on Wednesday 3rd November.  You will find the reports in the Documents 
section of Edulink.

Year 11 Messages

YEAR 11 PRE-MOCK EXAM PROGRAMME
Starting next week, we will be running an after school programme to help prepare our Year 11 
students for their mock exams after the Christmas break. Sessions will run from 4-6pm and with the 
exception of next week, we will offer between 2-3 sessions per week. Refreshments will be provided.
The time between school closing at 3pm and the sessions starting can be used to enjoy 
extra-curricular activities, complete homework or enjoy a break.
Attendance is not compulsory but we would advise that our students take every opportunity to 
engage in preparing for their mock exams and, in turn, their summer GCSEs.
Please click on the link here for the programme in full.

Year 11 Parents Evening is on Thursday, 11th November.  This is being conducted virtually, 
following feedback from last year’s online events.  You should have received information about this 
via email before half-term.

PARKLANDS BULLETIN
8 Nov - 12 Nov 2021 : Week 1

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ggAIRKCSUZfOGRjbGhoJcMIMuez2TF81cd-CyYFl97A/edit?usp=sharing


Whole School Messages

Weekly Learning Support Board, please click here

Perfect 3s

Excellent Behaviour for Learning goes hand in hand with achievement.  It is an excellent indicator 
of how your child is performing in lessons.  Who’s had the Perfect 3 since we’ve been back?

Year 7:  85 pupils
Year 8:  38 pupils
Year 9:  70 pupils
Year 10: 59 students
Year 11: 59 students

Please congratulate your child if they have the Perfect 3.  All BfL scores can be seen in the 
Edulink app.

Site Supervisor Vacancy
Interested in working here at Parklands? Do you have experience in joinery, plumbing, electrics? If 
so, then we’re looking for a new Site Supervisor to join our busy team, working 30 hours per week 
on a one year contract in the first instance. If this sounds like something you would be interested in 
and you want to know more, please go to the vacancies section of the school website, 
www.parklandsacademy.co.uk/job-vacancies for details of the role and closing dates.

COVID19 - Rapid Self-Testing Kits 

LFD (Antigen Rapid Tests) are now available to pupils from all SLT offices on the admin corridor 
and from the HALs office (N18).  The school encourages pupils and families to continue self testing 
at home twice weekly, the first weekly test should be taken on Sunday evening prior to pupil 
attendance on Monday.  Pupils who test positive or show any symptoms of COVID19 should not 
attend school and should email ffish@parklandsacademy.co.uk, Attendance Officer, for further 
advice and guidance.
Your child should collect kits when required, there are 7 tests per box.  Thank you for your 
continued support.

Relationship & Sex Education
We are in the process of reviewing and improving this vital part of your child’s education and we 
would like to know your opinions on this topic. All parents and carers will be able to access a 
questionnaire via the Edulink app. You will find it under the ‘Forms’ tab of the App over the 
weekend. We would appreciate your feedback.

If you want to know a little more about what schools have a legal duty to provide to pupils, you can 
click here to see the Department for Education’s, ‘Parent’s guide to RSE’ or here to see some 
frequently asked questions.

How had the Perfect 3 last week?
Years 7: 126 pupils
Year 8:  87 pupils

Year 9:  127 pupils
Year 10:  135 students
Year 11:  140 students

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ZE3cXnoWF2jrdU8blrwjOPWmycqR7P2v8hDb3qDFYwc/edit#slide=id.g7711429be5_0_0
http://www.parklandsacademy.co.uk/job-vacancies
mailto:ffish@parklandsacademy.co.uk
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/907640/RSE_secondary_schools_guide_for_parents.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/relationships-education-relationships-and-sex-education-rse-and-health-education-faqs


Whole School Messages

PGL Football Years 7-9. 
 Develop your footballers’ skills on and off the pitch with a weekend of football training with UEFA B 
(FA) qualified coaches.There’s expert skills training and the chance to play in an informal 
tournament as well as the added bonus of PGL adventure activities which help develop those 
all-important teambuilding and leadership skills.

Letters have been emailed to years 7-9 pupils.

STEM ambassador visit - Monday 8th November

For any pupils interested in astronomy, there’ll be a STEM ambassador visiting school on Monday 
8th November to run a workshop with pupils from 3-4pm.  The workshop is open to all age groups 
and will include the following;

● Why study astronomy? Introductory talk.
● Why do astronomers use a red torch? 
● Spotting and drawing constellations. 
● How to make and log your own observations at home. 

As there are limited places, any pupils interested must email Mr McAvoy 
mmcavoy@parklandsacademy.co.uk to reserve a place, places will be allocated on a first come 
first served basis.

STEM Launch assembly Thursday 14th October
Dear parents, thank you for your interest in the STEM launch event hosted on Thursday 14th 
October.  For any parents who were unable to attend, here is a copy of the presentation from the 
evening.  STEM presentation

mailto:mmcavoy@parklandsacademy.co.uk
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Kd4OD5PpkijXZa2eMXoYB_XG5EI0BgrIwtwUSgXwUMM/edit?usp=sharing


Whole School Messages

COP26 at Parklands High School
Before the October half term, pupils across the school used their form times to discuss some of the 
key issues around climate change. The focus of the discussions was what outcome our pupils 
would like to see from COP, in order to address the climate crisis. Every form submitted their ideas 
and the Eco group pulled the various submissions together into the letter below which we sent this 
week to Alok Sharma MP, President of COP26, and our own local MP, Sir Lindsay Hoyle. Please 
take some time to read the letter yourself:

https://files.schudio.com/parklandshighschool/files/AAA/Letter_to_COP26_from_Parklands_Pupils.pdf
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Whole School Messages

We have signed up to 'Your School Lottery' as a way of raising money for school. 
The first draw of the Parklands Lottery is on Saturday- £1 a week. You can sign up here.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/parklands-high-school


Whole School Messages

Sign up your Year 9 child via SCOPAY.
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Emotional Health & Wellbeing



Careers

Another packed edition of Career News this week - college open events, the GT Scholars online 
careers day, virtual work experience opportunities, apprenticeship news, a photography 
competition, advice and support, new clubs from Training 2000 to give a real insight into 
apprenticeships without the commitment - and of course, Career of the Week! 
Don’t forget the drop-in sessions in A21 every Friday lunchtime - and for any career-related query, 
please email pberry@parklandsacademy.co.uk

Please follow this link for this week's edition of careers news

mailto:pberry@parklandsacademy.co.uk
https://files.schudio.com/parklandshighschool/files/documents/Career_News_autumn_7_Nov.pdf

